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DATE : October 1, 1999 
TO: Mary Andrews Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Technical 

David Wolfe, Division of Telecommunications /$G/ 

Docket No. 990961-TP - Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for Approval 
of Interconnection, Unbundling, and Resale Agreement with Communication Service 
Integrated, Inc. 
Item 34 - October 5, 1999 Agenda 

FROM: Kimberley M. Peiia, Division of Legal Services M& 
RE: 

By letter dated September 30, 1999, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (BellSouth) 
requested the deferral of Item 34 on the October 5, 1999 Agenda Conference. BellSouth 
contacted Staff before the request was filed to discuss the issues. After close review of the 
issues, Staff concurs with BellSouth that this Item should be deferred at this time. Staff will be 
contacting BellSouth to further discuss the issues involved in the disposition of this matter. 

Therefore, pursuant to 21 1B.3.b( 1) of the Administrative Procedures Manual, Staff 
requests that Item 34 be deferred from the October 5, 1999 Agenda Conference. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Kimberley Peiia (413-6393) or David 
Wolfe (413-6548). 
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September 30, 1999 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Dkector, Division of Records and Repodng 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Subject: 
interconnection, unbundling, and resale agrement with Communication Services Integrated, Inc. 

Docket No. 990961-Tp Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval of 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

On August 19, 1999, BellSouth requested that the approved interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement 
with Communication Services Integrated, Inc. be withdrawn. The Commission Staff has scheduled this request 
to be heard on the Oqtober 5" Agenda as Item No. 34. 

' 

With this letter, I am requesting that this item be deferred &om the October 5" Agenda. There are minor 
changes to this contract that have been agreed to by both M e s ,  and we are looking at tho possibility of 
amending the contraa instead of withdrawing the entire contract, This in no way will delay the provision of 
service to Communication Services Integrated, Znc. 

I would appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. If you need any additional infirmation, please let me 
know. Thankyou. 

Copy to: Kimbcrley Perm - FPSC 
Jorge Cmz-Bustillo - FPSC 
David Wolfe - FPSC 
Nancy White - BST 
Jerry Hendrix - BST. 
Gary Middlebrooks - Communication Services Integrated, Inc. 


